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To whom it may consent,

I am writing to make a submission to the Tasmanian Inquiry on Maternity and Pediatrica
services.

I am a mother to three children aged 18, 17 and 15. When I was pregnant with my children
I did what was called shared care between my doctor and the Launceston General Hospital.
I was not told or offered services of a midwife while I was pregnant. I believe that all
pregnant women should have all options available to them made open and informed so that
they can make the best decisions available for their care and the care of their babies.

Thank you

Regards

Hannah Boyd





